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WINTER WEATHER WARNING 
  

 

 

 

Any worker not wearing safety shoes (FYI safety shoes are non-slip 

designed) will be sent home. No one is to work with dress shoes or non-

safety tennis shoes because they may slip on ice, fall, and seriously 

injure themselves.  
  

 

 

If you are working in the Fairfield, Chesapeake or Mercedes Terminals, 

please make sure that the walkways are free of ice and do not hesitate to 

ask Amports, Mercedes or MPA to plow or salt the work areas before 

you start working. Also, feel free to contact management if you need any 

assistance. 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


